
 
 
 

 

Rixton with Glazebrook Community Hall 
Management Committee Questionnaire 

 
 

Dear Householder / Hall User 
 
The Hall is a valuable but under-used resource. Due to its current condition and high 
maintenance costs, there have been discussions about refurbishing, altering or rebuilding the 
Hall. As part of the Community Hall Management Committee’s considerations towards 
planning for the Hall’s future we would like to know your views. 
 
This questionnaire is being delivered to all households in the parish. We would be grateful if 
you would spare just a few minutes to complete and return it in one of the following collection 
boxes: Glazebrook Post Office, Hollins Green Post Office, Hollins Green Community Shop, 
Community Hall, Black Swan, Red Lion and Village Green Barbers.  
If you need more copies of the form they are available at Hollins Green Community Shop.  
Alternatively the questionnaire can be completed online at:  
https:// www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NPVCLFR 
 
Please return your completed form no later than Saturday 7th January 2017. 
 
 

Q.1 Approximately how often have you used or visited the Hall in the last 12 months? 
       (Please tick which is appropriate to you) 
 
Never             1 - 10 times            11 - 20 times             more than 20 times      
 
Once a week          Twice a week or more        Once a month           Other 
 
And on what day(s) of the week?   Weekdays         Weekends          Both 
 
Q.2 For what purpose have you visited or used the Hall in the last 12 months?  
       (Please tick all that are appropriate) 
 
Sports activity            Leisure activity          School activity           Private meeting           
 
 Public meeting          Dog Show           Flower Show           Indoor Bowling            
 
 Art Class          Karate Class          Thursday Club         Dancing Classes         
 
 Wedding Reception         Social Dances           Birthday Party         Music Concert             
 
 Women’s Institute          W.I. Craft sessions           Funeral   
 
Other (please state)    
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Q.3 If you answered NEVER to question 1, can you please tick all boxes below which 
you feel are appropriate? 

 
Didn’t know it was there         No activities that suited         Facilities weren’t good enough                
 
Not fully wheelchair user accessible           No suitable outside area 
     
Building looks dated / old fashioned               Transport / Location issues          
 
Other suggestions (please state)  
 
 
 
 
 
Q. 4 What other activities / services would you like to see at the Hall?  
        Here are some examples: 
 
Welfare Rights / Debt Advice           Medical type service            Indoor 5 A-Side  
 
Basketball court            Crèche for parents / carers doing activities           Film Nights   
 
Other (please state)                
 
 
 
 
 
Q.5 The Hall was built in the early 1970’s by local residents raising funds, however it is 
now costing a lot of money to maintain, to keep warm in winter and to keep water 
proof. What would you like to see happen to the Hall in the future? 
 

1. Keep it as it is  
 

2. Complete refurbishment to bring it up to today’s environmental and social  
Standards.  

 
3. A complete rebuild in line with today’s energy efficient and social standards, in  

order to provide a better facility for both current and future Hall users.  
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
 
So we can better understand our users / potential users, can you please tell us a little 
about yourself:  
 
The post code where you live.   
 
Age group:  10 – 18          19 – 25          26 – 40         40 – 60         60 – 75         Over 75  
 
Male           Female                   
 

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

     

 

 

 

      

  

 


